
Minutes of  7th TEE HOA Exec Comm August 10/2020 

In attendance: 

Michael Healy, Blaine Johnson, Mary Warren, Bruce Snead, Rollie Wild 

Also in attendance Brett from Seven Summits 

Damage from the hail storm was discussed. 

Michael spoke with State Farm about filing a claim. 

We discussed with Matt via a phone call whether to file a claim now or the end of the month. His advice 
was to wait until the end of the month in case there was another storm. We voted to go with Matt’s 
advice.  

The estimated assessment per homeowner is $832. Homeowners should check their HO6 policy. 

Discussion was held regarding the flooding issue at Celeste’s. 

Discussion was also held regarding sidewalks, and mailboxes. 


